Ol. CONS.-RVATION COMMISSIO..
P. o._BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

- March 30, 1955

Great Western Production Co.
509 N. Loraine
Midland, Texas

Gentlemen:

Your attention is) directed to the general letter issued January 24,
1955 by the New Mexico Oii Conservation Cammission outlining the procedure
to be followed for prorating gas in the San Juan Bagin. As pointed out in the
letter, certain wells in the Sain Juan Basin couid not be claseified as standard
gas proration units, and these wialls were indicated’ as non-standard units on
the March gas proration schedule .for the San Juan Basin. Further, the letter
points out that all non-standard gas proratmn ULits must have either administ-
rative approval or a hearing by May 1, 1955, in order to remain on the gas
proration schedule. '

Our records indicate that the following well operated by you is a

non-standard unitifor which we have received no application requesting approval

of said non-standard unit.

Blanco-Mesaverde Pool

Decker 2-N 12-32-12
Enclosed you will find a memorandum outlining the filing require- ‘
ments necessary for approval of a non-standard gas proration unit. If application
for the above listed non-standard gas proration unit is not received by May 1,
1955, this well will be removed from the schedule and shut-in.
Very truly yours,

C. M. Rieder
District Engineer

CMR:jh

ce: Dil Conservation Commission. Hebbs.



